
 

 
April 11, 2019 

 
 
 
 
Dear Fifth Grade Parents and Guardians: 
 
We cordially invite you to an orientation program for parents for incoming sixth grade students to Warren 
Middle School. It will take place in the APR at Warren Middle School on Thursday, April 25​th​ at 6:30pm. 
 
This orientation will include an overview of the sixth grade program and a review of a typical student 
schedule and procedures. There will also be time for questions and answers. 
 
Please note that there will be a special presentation by the nurse to discuss sports requirements and 
paperwork.  
 
We look forward to seeing you on Thursday! 
 
Respectfully,  
 
  
George J. Villar 
Principal  
 

 

 

George J. Villar, Principal Maria Mensinger, Assistant Principal/Dean of Students 
Warren Middle School   908-753-5300 

100 Old Stirling Road   Warren, NJ 07059 


